
“In selecting a new TV system I wanted to find a system that 
would be both in keeping with the quality and luxury of The 
Dorchester as well as one that had a name that our guests would 
be particularly familiar with, as they were likely to have them in 
their own homes. I therefore could not think of any better than 
Bang & Olufsen.”

		 Christopher Cowdray 
		 Chief Executive Officer
		 Dorchester Collection 


